| want to advise you that my wife and | support the November 6, 2013 version of the redistricting map.
We live in Northwest Hills and have for 28 years, and we recognize the concerns of that area. We
believe many of our issues are consistent with those of the other neighborhoods which are in this
version of the map, and we encourage you to adopt the November 6™ version.

Richard H. Anton



